
Executive Council Minutes 

May 4, 2015 
 

 

Present:        Jimmie Yeiser, Linda Yeiser, Jay Hughes, Linda Rushing, Bob Ware 

 

 

Dr. Yeiser discussed a draft email from Mr. Jones regarding the summer work 

schedule.  The Council approved the schedule and it will be sent to netlist. 

 

Dr. Yeiser discussed commencement activities and details that each area is 

responsible for. 

 

Dr. Yeiser stated that the budget is due to the System Office on May 7th.   

 

Dr. Yeiser noted that the Board of Trustees meeting will be held May 20-21, and he 

will attend to represent UAM. 

 

The Council discussed performance funding. 

 

Mr. Hughes stated that the housing software contract and the laundry contract are 

both in the negotiation stage.  He will discuss these items with Ms. Gasaway. 

 

Mr. Hughes discussed an issue regarding the student nursing association.  He will 

find out more information and get the problem resolved. 

  

 

 


